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Communicaitons 

 

Healthy Children Initiative Funding  
 
Start Date: March 2, 2020 
End Date: March 15, 2020  
Nunavut-wide 60 sec. 

The Department of Education is currently accepting community funding requests for the 
2020-21 Healthy Children Initiative. The goal of this program is to have healthy children 
growing up with strong, supportive families in caring communities.  

The Healthy Children Initiative provides funding for communities to develop or improve 
programs for children aged 0-6, and their families. The programs should highlight early 
intervention or supportive services for young children. 

We encourage proposals from licensed child care facilities, or other eligible 
organizations in good standing with Nunavut Legal Registries, such as district education 
authorities, hamlets, family day homes, and parents-and-tots programs. 

The deadline for proposal submissions is March 15, 2020. 

For more information, contact: 

Kitikmeot: 1-800-661-0845 
Kivalliq: 1-867-645-8043 
Qikiqtani: 1-800-567-1514 

 
Full details and application forms can be found at: http://bit.ly/EDUHCI-eng  
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